
Public Workshop
Vision for 

The Village
Tuesday, May 8th, 2018

5:30PM - 7:00PM

Join Town of Apple Valley Staff, Caltrans, and plan consultants as we discuss 
the SR-18 Corridor Enhancement Plan for The Village. Workshop attendees 
will be able to participate in a walking tour of The Village, which will help us 
identify transportation challenges related to The Village, Outer Highway 
configuration, and access to businesses from State Route 18. Tell us what kind 
of improvements you think would shape The Village into an even more 
popular destination! 

WHAT: Public Workshop #1

The project team is gathering input and information on what makes The 
Village difficult to navigate or access for those who live in the Town of Apple 
Valley, work at or own a business in The Village, or are just visiting the Town. 
Input from this workshop will help the project team provide desirable 
recommendations for the SR-18 Corridor Enhancement Plan. 

WHY: Shape the Vision for The Village

We want to hear from residents, employees, business owners, visitors, and 
other community members who are interested in improving The Village’s 
accessibility and image! 

WHO: Town of Apple Valley Community

Meet at the Apple Valley Moose Lodge 15 minutes before the start 
of the workshop!

Questions? Email us at AppleValley.SR18Plan@gmail.com

Can’t attend Public Workshop #1? Let us know your thoughts now!
Provide your insight by completing the online survey. Access the
survey by scanning the QR Code to the left or by visiting the link below:
https://lbps.typeform.com/to/uYnLgJ 

WHERE: Apple Valley Moose Lodge 1810 

ADDRESS: 21955 CA SR-18, Apple Valley, CA 92307


